## FROM THE MINISTER OF HEALTH



Louise McLornan
Democratic Services Officer
Belfast City Council
mclornanl@belfastcity.gov.uk

Castle Buildings Stormont Estate BELFAST, BT4 3SQ Tel: 028 9052 2556

Email: Private office@health-ni-gov.uk

Your Ref:

Our Ref: CORR-0346-2022

Date: 9 March 2022

Dear hourse,

Thank you for your correspondence of 10 February 2022 regarding any proposed cuts to higher education funding under the Department for the Economy's budget.

A stable, sustainable higher education sector is important to my Department in securing the supply of high quality local students into a wide range of healthcare professions and we will engage closely with them as they develop their proposals.

Yours sincerely

Robin Swann MLA Minister of Health

